
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: HM-Cx-2020-10’ 

 To the attention of the Leaders of all 
Cevaa member-Churches  

Presidents, Moderators, 

General Secretaries, Synodal Secretaries  

 
Montpellier, 1st July, 2020 

 
Concerns: message of encouragement and support 
 
Dear Church Leaders,  
 

The grace and peace of God in Jesus Christ are in abundance with you, and with all the beloved 

brothers and sisters of your Churches. 

 

The Executive Council of the Cevaa met on 24, 25 and 27 June 2020, in sessions by videoconference. 

 

At the end of their session work and taking into account the worrying situation of the moment, 

namely the pandemic of Covid-19, the members of the Executive, who are following the evolution of 

the news with sustained attention and constant interest, send you this message to show you their 

fraternal support and reassure you of their prayers. 

 

This word of Psalm 46 verse 1, which declares: "God is our refuge and strength, a very present help 

in trouble" is the expression of brotherhood, of the hand of compassion and faith that the members 

of the Executive, as a whole, reach to you, to express how much they share with you these moments, 

economically, morally, spiritually, psychologically, and socially distressing for our Churches, and for 

all humanity.  

 

They remain confident that the observance of the health measures in force and, above all, the grace 

of God will certainly open up for all our peoples a light of joy, comfort and serenity. 

 

Reiterating the deepest compassion of the members of the Executive, we commend you and all the 

beloved of your communities to the excellent graces of Jesus Christ, the Lord of healing. 

 
Fraternal greetings in Christ. 

   
 

 
 

For the Executive Council of the Cevaa 

The President: Mrs. Henriette MBATCHOU 
 


